
Here at Asia Initiatives we are making big plans for 2024, but first we are
excited to share with you our 2023 Annual Impact Numbers. Behind each
figure lies a story of resilience, compassion, and positive change. Thanks to all
of you, each of these numbers represents tangible proof of the difference
we've made together. As always, all our work is Pro-women, Pro-environment
and Pro-poor. 

Our 2023 Impact Numbers Rock: and So Do YOU! 🎶🎸
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Dear Friends,



We invite you to amplify your impact using the  SoCCs Multiplier Effect.
People in our projects earn SoCCs by helping their community, and spend
SoCCs on education, improved livelihoods and improved environments funded
by Asia Initiatives through your donations. Our communities create their
own SoCCs Earning and Redeeming Menus during SoCCratic Dialogues,
since we believe that people who are closest to the problems are also closest
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to the solutions. This helps capacity building and local leadership development
for lasting impact, especially for women.  

We hope that you will consider a year-end gift knowing that each dollar will be
magnified through the magic of SoCCs. You can see stories about
passionate individuals and amazing hope at our Website and our YouTube
Channel.

With our warmest wishes and prayers for a Happy and Peaceful 2024 for
everyone on our precious planet,

Geeta and the Asia Initiatives Team

Asia Initiatives has special consultative status with the 

Economic & Social Council (ECOSOC)

of the United Nations

Asia Initiatives has the 2023 Platinum Seal of transparency from Guidestar/Candid.

Asia Initiatives is a 501(c)(3) non-profit organization that promotes sustainable development for
underserved communities, with a particular focus on women and their families. 

You can contact us at info@AsiaInitiatives.org

Click HERE to double your impact!
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https://asiainitatives.us2.list-manage.com/track/click?u=f68280db1b47163436241984a&id=7267092c4d&e=d901eda957
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